
Daily Announcements 

Friday, October 20, 2017 
  

  

Please make sure all Operation SOS items are delivered to room 222 (the room across from 

mine) today before 8th period. The items have to be delivered to Highland. Thank you for all 

of your help with this project. 

 

 PTO’s “Hallo fest:” The Halloween Dance and Haunted House will take place 

on Tuesday, October 24th from 3:45-5:30PM for 5th and 6th grade and from 

6:00-7:30PM for 7th and 8th grade.  Tickets to the event will be sold for $5 

during lunch October 18th-20th.   

    

The book fair is in full swing! Additional copies of these books 
have been ordered and should be here sometime on Thursday. The 
Forgetting, The Knowing, A Dogs Way Home, Molly, Auggie & Me, Potty 
Mouth, Laugh Out Loud and What Light. Come to the library if you would 
like to reserve a copy.   

 

 

 

  Kindness Club:   Meetings will be held twice a month on the following days in the    

     Library@ 8:00 a.m.  Wednesday, November 1st, Tuesday, November 14th,  

     Wednesday, December 6th & Tuesday, December 19th. 

 

  

 

 

  

     

   

Stampede Yearbook Staff – We will NOT be meeting today after school.  We will meet next 

Tuesday, October 24th.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Schuldt in Rm. 240. 

GOOD LUCK CHEERLEADERS as you head to the State Championships this weekend.  The State 

Competition will be held in Westfield near Indianapolis on Saturday at 11:00 am.  Let's go Kahler 

Cheer Team and bring home a trophy for the last competition of the season!  GOOD LUCK GIRLS!!! 

Science Olympiad practice next week will be Monday-Tuesday- Wednesday from 3:45-5:30 in 

room 106. Tuesday was a change due to Thursday being Fall Break. 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2017-2018  Dodgeball Tournament 

Do you have what it takes to build a team of champions?  
 What you need:  

o $5.00  
o 5 Team Members  
o Team Sheet  
o Team Name 
o Parent Signature for each player  

 Turn team sheet and cash into the following teachers 
o 5th Grade - Mrs. Wydrinski 
o 6th Grade - Ms. Welch 
o 7th Grade - Mr. Peyton 
o 8th Grade - Ms. Postma  

 IMPORTANT: only the 1st eight teams (per grade level) to turn in their sheet by November 3rd 
will hold a spot in the tournament.  

 The Process:  
o Round One must be played during tutoring hours, so make sure you build a team that 

can come in at 8:00 on your assigned Tuesday/Thursday.  
o The Elite 8 will play on December 21st in front of the entire school.  
o The Final 4 will play in May in front of the entire school to determine champions.  

 

 

No School, Thursday, October 26th and Friday, October 27th, Fall Break!!  Enjoy!!!! 

 

 

 

 

Lillian Anderson 

Hope Beatty 

Talan Crosby 

Samuel Ryan 

 


